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Dear Families,
We had a wonderful Terry Fox run today, thank you to

everyone who brought in a Twonie for Terry! If you would still
like to donate, we are still collecting next week..  Hot Lunch

was a success, with a really nice family feeling on Thursday.
Today there is muffin baking happening, and it smells

wonderful!

Parent Info
Volunteer!

We would love to see
you at the school joining

us!
We are looking for a

volunteer to help with
our Thursday lunch

program and a muffin
baking helper.

Upcoming
Sept. 23-Movie Night
      Lunch is Taco Rice Bowls
Sept. 25-Lunch is Roast Potatoes
and Drumsticks
Sept. 29-Orange Shirt Day
Sept. 30-National Day of Truth and
Reconciliation (no school)
Oct. 2-School photos
Oct. 6-8-School tours, more info
coming soon



DICES
Lunch
Order your choices for lunches up to the end of
October, thanks for getting that to us this
weekend. We will leave the form open for now in
case you need to make changes. We are still
looking for volunteers able to help out on
Thursdays, if you can spare even an hour it would
be super helpful! 

After School Programs
After school programs have started, and there is
still space in some programs. Contact Gracie at
dices.community programs@gmail.com if your
child wants to sign up. Soccer starts after school
next week, on Monday Sept. 22.

Movie Night
Movie night is Tuesday Sept. 23! Doors open at
4:30 and the movie starts at 5 pm in the school
community room. We'll have pizza and popcorn for
sale. $5 student, adults free. All welcome!
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